
Indiana FAASTeam presents:

Using the ICAO Flight Plan Form

The FAA plans to replace the familiar domestic
flight plan form with the ICAO flight plan form
sometime this year.  All flight plans filed in the US
after that changeover date will be required to use
the ICAO form.  This seminar will explore the
similarities and differences between the two
forms.  Hints for filling out the ICAO form will also
be presented.
Directions: Enter on the north side of the building.  The
meeting will be held in the first room on the left.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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